----- Forwarded Message -----
From: "Greyson, Bruce *HS" <CBG4D@hscmail.mcc.virginia.edu>
To: 'David Lynch' <dnl1960@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2011 5:39 PM
Subject: another final questionnaire
Dear Dave, 

It’s been quite a while since we’ve been in touch, when you completed questionnaires for me about your near-death experience after your car accident in 1977.  I hope the intervening time has treated you well, and that you are enjoying good health.

I appreciate very much the questionnaires you’ve filled out for me about your NDE.  I know I told you a couple of years ago that I’d run out of questionnaires, but I’ve recently come across another one that I think would be very relevant to NDErs.   I’d therefore like to ask your help again with this research.  

I am enclosing with this letter one more “final” questionnaire that I’d like to ask you to complete for me.  Some near-death experiencers have reported unusual effects on various electromagnetic devices, such as malfunctions of electrical devices when they are near them.  We most often hear reports of wrist watches, light bulbs, and car batteries stopping or malfunctioning, but we have also heard reports of this happening with televisions, radios, computers, cell phones, modems, fax machines, videocassette recorders, DVD players, vacuum cleaners, toasters, airplanes, implantable defibrillators, GPS devices, and gaming consoles.  

 

With this questionnaire, we are trying to learn how often these apparent electromagnetic effects happen, and what variables might be associated with them.  For example, are they more likely when the NDE involved some kind of electric shock?  Depending on the responses to this questionnaire, we may want to test this effect with selected experiences, for example, by asking them to wear certain kinds of wrist watches or by measuring the electromagnetic field around their hands.  I would be grateful if you would complete this questionnaire and return it to me by e-mail, fax, or regular mail.  (If the formatting of this questionnaire looks strange when you open it, you may need to select "Print Layout" from the "View" pull-down menu.) 

Thanks again for all your help with this research.

Best wishes,

Bruce
Bruce Greyson, M.D. 
Carlson Prof. of Psychiatry & Neurobehavioral Sciences 
Director, Division of Perceptual Studies 
University of Virginia Health System 
210 10th Street, NE, Suite 100 
Charlottesville, VA 22902-4754
Phone: (434) 924-2281 
Fax: (434) 924-1712 
E-mail: cbg4d@virginia.edu
